## Pupil Voice 2017-18

This group was established several years ago to replace the former School Council.

School leaders felt that they wanted the group to have a broader democratic remit than just being involved in fund raising as they have been traditionally.

## What do they do?

The group is coordinated by Mrs Proctor Lane. As required they meet with subject leaders and outside visitors to provide valuable feedback about teaching and learning and other issues that affect the school. They also continue to lead on some fundraising.







## Who are they?

Each member of the group was democratically elected by the pupils in their class. They have been chosen to represent the views of the majority their class in meetings with staff about a range of school issues.

